
Islamic Kasim Tuet Memorial College                                                                           

School Notice 004 – Ordering of Winter Uniform  
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2023/24 

September 14, 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Please be informed that the staff of our school uniform supplier (“the supplier”) will come to our 

school on September 21 to take measurement of students who wish to order winter uniform. 

 

If you would like to order the uniform, please give $300 to your child to pay to the supplier as deposit. 

 

The outstanding balance should be paid on November 22, 2023 upon collection of the uniform. 

 

Please read the attached notice and price list and order form from the supplier. 

 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Zareenah S. Y. Ho 

Principal 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

 

School Notice 004 – Ordering of Winter Uniform 
 

I acknowledge receipt of the School Notice 004. 

 

 

Name of Parent / Guardian:   

 

Signature of Parent / Guardian:   

 

Date: ____________________________ 

 

Name of Student: Class: Class No.: 
 


